
 

NOTICE #04-2019:  Closure of the Less than Container Load (LCL) Warehouse on 

Carnival Monday and Tuesday - (4th and 5th March 2019) 

 
 

February 27th, 2019 

 

Please be advised that the LCL Warehouse, Point Lisas would be closed on the 

dates below: 

 

 Carnival Monday – 4th March 2019 

 Carnival Tuesday – 5th March 2019. 

 

Work will resume on Wednesday 6th March 2019 at 0700hrs.  Please note that this 

arrangement is being made on the advice of the Customs and Excise Division. 

 

We regret any inconvenience which may be caused during this time. 

 

If further information is required, please contact Mr. Christopher Bharat, Junior 

Manager, LCL Warehouse at Tel: 636-2201 Ext. 4344 | Mobile: 355-5976 or E-mail: 

cbharat@plipdeco.com 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Marketing and Business Development Department 

PLIPDECO 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Registered Office:   

PLIPDECO House, Orinoco Drive, Point Lisas Industrial Estate, Point Lisas, Couva, Trinidad, West Indies 

Telephone: (868) 636 2201/2202.  Facsimile: (868) 636-4008    

E-mail: plipdeco@plipdeco.com     Website: www.plipdeco.com 


